
To: Kentucky Real Estate Commission

From: WV Real Estate Commission

Date: November 20, 2024

RE: Reciprocity

Effective June 9, 2023, House Bill 3203 went into effect, requiring all brokerages to have a
West Virginia physical address. This means our reciprocity agreement dated 2021 is null and
void. Please contact the Commission with any questions.
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